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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

At Sparhawk we want to do everything we can to help your children to read and write. We 

want them to be confident in their abilities. Success in reading underpins success throughout 

all school work.  

 

Reading to your child is just as important as them reading to you! This helps them to 

recognise language and pick up on the use of expression, you could share reading a book 

together, that way you can model reading to them and build that love for reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

At Sparhawk the children visit the library weekly to look at books, change their books, listen 

to stories and complete an activity to go with our book of the week. We are very excited to 

share with you our new book swap bookshelf which is in the school foyer at the office. We 

would love for you and your child to help yourself to a new book or two and take it home to 

enjoy. You can then change the book as often as you would like. If you have got any stories 

at home that you would like to swap then you can put these onto the bookshelf for others to 

enjoy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also recently got a Sparhawk loyalty card with Bookbugs and Dragon Tales.  

Bookbugs and Dragon Tales is an amazing book shop in Norwich on Timberhill which has a 

range of different books for you! With the loyalty card, if you mention Sparhawk School at 

the till then it will add points for us to purchase new books for the children to enjoy in school.   

 

Thank you for all of your continued support,  

Miss Whitlam 

English Lead  

http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/

